BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO

In the Matter of the Application of

Suburban Natural Gas Company for

An Adjustment to the Infrastructure Case No. 12-1698-GA-RDR
Replacement Program Rider '

STATEMENT OF SUBURBAN NATURAL GAS COMPANY

Suburban Natural Gas Company (“Suburban”) states that it has no objection to Staff’s
comments and, thus, there are no issues in the comments that need resolved. Accordingly, the

hearing in this matter currently scheduled for October 11, 2012 is not necessary.
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